

Michael Koszalka

Director West Allis Public Library mkoszalka@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8534

November 16, 2022

Michael J. Pitts 7708 W. National Ave. #11 West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Pitts,

During the afternoon of November 15, 2022, you were allegedly involved in an altercation at the West Allis Public Library that resulted in the West Allis Police Department being called. After the police investigation was completed, West Allis Police officer Michael Stelter spoke with me and indicated that an act of violence occurred on the premises. As a result, you are hereby immediately banned from being present on library property. If you violate this order, the West Allis Police Department will be contacted, and you will be charged appropriately.

At a meeting scheduled for December 6, 2022, the Library Board of Trustees will vote to confirm this action.

Sincerely,

Michael Koszalka, Director West Allis Public Library

Cc: West Allis Library Board of Trustees